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HEATING UP IN YEAR 3
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On Tuesday in Year 3, classes participated in an exciting Science Day with their
teachers! 

All students were involved in a range of experiments to do with heat energy. They investigated
how heat moves; the changing states of water and which materials conduct or insulate heat. We
love having fun while learning in Year 3! 

 

Mrs Bronwyn Ferguson
Junior School Teacher - Stage 2 - Year 3F
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